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Inglewood Avenue Preschool Academy/ 310-674-5011 

Children crave time with their parents. It makes them feel special. Parents are 

encouraged to find time to spend playing with their kids on a regular basis. This should 

include one to one with each child and group time with all of the adults and kids in the 

home. In pretend play, let the child develop the theme. Get into their world. Let them 

go with it. Ask questions. Play along. Be silly along with them and have fun.   Parents 

can use stuffed animals or puppets to act out real-life situations that can teach problem 

solving or social skills. Playing with kids builds a bond that will last forever. It lets the 

child know he or she is loved and appreciated. It opens the door for sharing problems 

and concerns when the need arises. It helps the parent get to know and under the 

uniqueness of each child. It is also great stress reducer for overworked parents 

Butterfly Gazette February 2025 

Thank you IAPS Family for ensuring your child arrives at 
school on time to enjoy our breakfast and refraining from 
bringing in any outside food. (Preschool 7:30am-8:15am Infant 
Center 8:00am-9:45am). That morning boost helps the children 
start the day energized and ready to engage in all the wonderful 
activities we have planned for the day. We also appreciate your 
efforts in getting your child to school before 10 AM—every 
moment counts!" 
Important Dates:  

Valentine’s Day Celebration Friday, February 14th-Children can bring 

treats for their class.  

Presidents’ Day- Monday, February 17th-School Closed 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Black History Month Celebration! Each class will be honoring Black History 

Month with special activities tailored to their age group to engage and educate 

students about this subject. Please check with your child's teacher for more details on 

how their class will be celebrating!" 

Lillio-formaly HiMama app-Parents make sure you have the app on your phone. The school 

will send you reminders and the newsletters directly to your phone. It will be the way we will 

communicate if there is an emergency. Please see Mrs. Kam if you need assistance. 
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Music Enrichment---We are excited to introduce Esina Music for piano 

lessons in Ms. Lyncuoya’s and Ms. Williams’ classes! Lessons will take place 

every Monday at 10:00 AM. Please ensure your child attends so they can 

participate in an upcoming performance. The funds raised from our most recent 

fundraiser will support this wonderful music enrichment program. Don’t miss out on 

this amazing opportunity!            We will continue to do music and movement with 

Mr. Don on Wednesdays. 

 

Parent Corner 
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